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6 October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
‘MAMMA MIA!’ – Novello Theatre, London 
Thursday 8 February 2024 – Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 
 
We have been fortunate in obtaining tickets for a matinee performance of Mamma Mia at the 
Novello Theatre, London on Thursday 8 February 2024.  The cost per student is £41 which 
includes insurance, the cost of the ticket, and transport to and from London.   This trip is open 
to all students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 only. 
 
We will need to leave BGN School at 10.30 am promptly and will make a stop at Beaconsfield 
Services on our way to London.  Children will have the opportunity to purchase food and drink, 
if required.  Alternatively, students can bring a packed lunch and drink with them [please 
remember no nut products or glass bottles].  On the return journey we will make a stop at 
Bicester Park and Ride at approximately 7 pm, and arrive back to BGN at approximately  
7.45 pm. They will also need to catch-up on work covered in any missed lessons. 
 
Please note students must be in their full school uniform for this trip. 
 
Places are limited and allocated on a first come, first served basis, with the ParentPay link 
going live on Tuesday 17 October at 3.30 pm. 
 
To secure a place, please make your non-refundable payment on ParentPay as soon as possible 
after the payment goes live AND complete the ParentPay consent, indicating if you would like 
your child to be dropped off at the Bicester Park and Ride on the return journey.  If you do not 
have access to the internet, cash payments can be made via a PayPoint facility, together with a 
Bar Code Letter, provided by us upon request.  Please note that tickets are NON-REFUNDABLE 
AND NON-TRANSFERRABLE. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Tara Mawn 
Assistant Headteacher 


